
Dates to Remember in January

Wednesday, January 3
School Resumes 
The Brookside Staff welcomes everyone back for a great year in 2024! 

Wednesday, January 3

New Year Celebration @ Brookside

See below for more details. 

Monday, January 15
Martin Luther King Holiday – School is CLOSED!

Friday, January 26
School is CLOSED. 
Teacher In-Service day. 

 A LOOK AHEAD

• Wednesday, February 14
     Valentine’s Day Party @ Brookside
• Friday, February 16 through Monday, February19
     President’s Weekend
     SCHOOL IS CLOSED!!
• Thursday, February 22
     School Picture Day
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January Units of Study**

***Winter***
The Human Body
Our Five Senses
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The Brookside Staff  would like to thank all of our 

Brookside families for your continued support and 

would like to extend our best wishes  to all for a safe 

and healthy 2024. 

     Sincerely.  

             The Staff at Brookside

IMPORTANT
Announcements and Reminders

TUITION
 Tuition is due NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, JANUARY 5, 2024. 

ENROLLMENT 
Enrollment for the 2024-25 school year has begun. Please return your contracts to the school 
ASAP to hold your child's space . We will begin contacting those on the waiting list on Friday, 
January 5, 2024 to begin filling our open spaces on a first come, first served basis. 

REMINDER
As we move into the winter months and the increased opportunity for colds and flu, PLEASE 
REMEMBER to keep sick children at home.  This is in the interest of keeping our school 
community safe and healthy.  Any child who presents with a fever of 100.4 or greater OR 
requires medication (aspirin, cough medicine, etc.) should not be at school.  If a child exhibits 
symptoms of illness while at school, PARENTS WILL BE CALLED TO PICK THEM UP 
IMMEDIATELY!

CHANGE OF CLOTHES
Please ensure your child has an updated winter-weather change of clothes in a zip-loc bag in 
their cubby. 

WELCOME BACK!
NEW YEAR CELEBRATION @ 

BROOKSIDE
HELLO 2024!

On Wednesday, January 3, 2024, we will 
welcome the start of a New Year at 

Brookside with a special celebration day.  
All children may wear their favorite winter 
PJs to school and Miss Curley will provide a 

special winter-themed snack. 
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